
 
April 1, 2025 

 

Dear Tetonia friends,  

 

Happy April!  It is exciting to see Spring happening – right before our eyes.  Yesterday as I 

checked out our City facilities, I saw two moose, lots of white-tail and mule-ear deer and I heard 

LOTS of birds.  We live in a beautiful area!  

 

This is a great time to clean up our roadways and yards with the exposed ground.  If you need 

garbage bags – let us know.  We will be hosting a clean-up activity in the near future – but now 

would be a great time to start!  

 

Tetonia has been recognized as a Tree City for the past 12 years by the Arbor Day group. It has 

been nice partnering with this group and working with them in beautifying our city.  Arbor Day is 

officially on April 25!  

 

 Here are a couple of things to remember: 

 

Stay safe on the roads. With the warmer weather, we will have more children, walkers and pets 

on the roads.  Slow down and be safe!   Remind your kids to also go slowly on their roads as 

they ride their bikes and 4-wheelers on our roads.  

 

We appreciate our volunteers who are part of our Steering Committee for Tetonia’s 

Comprehensive Plan.  We have a great group of residents who will provide exciting insights into 

Tetonia’s future plans.  If you would like to be part of this effort, let us know!  

 

Our Easter Egg Hunt will be on April 19 at 10 AM. Come and join us at the city park for this 

annual event. We could use some donations for larger prizes like bikes and scooters and we 

could use some people to help run this event. 

 

We have a new utility payment system that is available for our residents. Take a look at this 

new service. It is convenient and quick. Talk to Jacque for more information.  A number of you 

have already signed up for this new service.  It is fast and convenient!  

 

As you probably know, our local option tax failed by two votes in November of last year.  This 

would have been a small sales tax on goods and services purchased in Tetonia.  This would 

have been a new way to have our town’s visitors and tourists help fund our city infrastructure 

needs.  We are seeking new and innovative ways that we can improve the integrity of our water 



and sewer systems and improve our roads.  We will continue to apply for grants.  We are 

attempting to keep your utility costs low.  We plan to put the local option tax issue on next 

November’s ballot again.  I would love to hear your thoughts about the local option tax! 

 

As always, please share your ideas with us for ways we can make Tetonia better! I would love 

to hear your ideas. 

 

Be sure to thank Jacque and Clint for the wonderful service they do for Tetonia. They work hard 

to keep things running smoothly in this town that we all love. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Mayor Brent 

 


